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September 2023 

Woodbine Lift Station upgrades 

Background 

Lift stations are one of the critical pieces of 

infrastructure we use to help move wastewater from 

your community to one of The City’s wastewater 

treatment plants. 

The Woodbine Lift Station Upgrade project will 

extend the expected service life of the lift station and 

help us to continue to provide reliable wastewater 

service in your community. 

Last summer, we completed the first phase of the 

project which consisted of exterior work and 

landscaping improvements. Starting this September, 

we’ll be completing the more substantial electrical 

upgrades to the internal systems inside the building. 

Schedule of work 

Work is scheduled to begin September 11 and is 

expected to be completed by late 2023.  

Construction impacts 

• Chandos Construction personnel working on site 

will be parking along the green space on the east 

side of Woodacres Drive S.W., south of the 

construction site at 79 Woodacres Drive S.W., 

Monday to Friday during daytime construction 

hours (i.e., between sunrise and sunset). 

 

• Deliveries of materials and equipment to the 

construction site could cause minor traffic delays 

but will not require any formal detours or road 

closures. 

 

• Construction related noise will be present during 

the project but will be compliant with the 

Community Standards Bylaw.  

 

• Access to the Canada Post Community Mailbox 

will always remain open. 

 

Project information or questions 

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you 

for your patience. If you have any specific questions 

or concerns regarding this work, please contact 311 

and reference the Woodbine Lift Station Upgrade 

project. 

Visit calgary.ca/waterprojects to learn more about 

how we’re improving Calgary’s water, wastewater 

and stormwater systems.   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


